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ITEM #10B5 MATH CURRICULUM ADOPTION 

*************************************************************** 
 

Matt Schvaneveldt has been working with KSD Curricular Materials Committee to form a 
recommendation to the KSD board for a new Math Curriculum Adoption. The committee is 
recommending that KSD adopt Houghton Mifflin Harcourt into Math for K-5. This includes a six-
year contract for the electronic components and the cost will be $285,386. We are 
recommending that the ESSER III Learning Loss money and general ESSER III money be utilized 
to make this purchase. Matt will provide the school board with more details on the proposed 
curriculum and Laurie can provide the ESSER III budget for your reference.  
 
 
Recommendation: The administration recommends the Kimbelry School Board of Trustees 
approve the adoption and purchase of Houghton Mifflin Harcourt into Math for grades K-5.  


